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DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH TO OPEN ADDITIONAL VACCINE 

APPOINTMENTS FOR PUBLIC-FACING GROCERY STORE EMPLOYEES 

 

The Monroe County Department of Public Health is preparing to open additional vaccine 

appointments specifically for customer-facing grocery store workers over the age of 18.  

 

A scheduling link will be posted on the County web site at approximately 5 p.m. this afternoon. 

Appointments will be made for Thursday at the Wegmans Conference Center, located at 200 

Wegmans Market St., Rochester, NY 14624.  

 

The vaccination center is open to all eligible employees of grocery stores, mini-marts and 

bodegas, not just Wegmans. Individuals must bring a valid ID (driver’s license, passport, etc.), 

proof of employment (ID badge, recent pay stub, etc.) and health insurance information if they 

have it. 

 

 

https://www.monroecounty.gov/health-covid19-vaccine

